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REPORT RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Transportation Committee receive this report for information and 

recommend that Council: 

1. Amend the  2013 Ottawa Cycling Plan to replace the Donald Street 

cycling project (P1-39) with a new cycling project on McArthur 

Avenue as described in this report; and,  

2. Delegate authority to the General Manager, Transportation Services 

in consultation with the General Manager, Public Works and 

Environmental Services, to modify the Winter Cycling Network as 

each cycling project is completed in accordance with winter cycling 

needs, connectivity and affordability, and reported through 

Transportation Services’ annual Delegated Authority Report.  

Vivi Chi, Manager, Transportation Planning introduced Zlatko Krstulic, Senior 

Project Manager, Sustainable Transportation, who provided a detailed overview 

of the report.  A copy of his PowerPoint presentation is held on file.   Also in 

attendance was John Manconi, General Manager, Transportation Services 

Department and Kevin Wylie, General Manager, Public Works and 

Environmental Services Department. 

The following delegations presented: 

Hans Moor, Citizens for Safe Cycling* was generally supportive of the review, but 

offered some suggestions for improvement. 
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Nancy Biggs, Environmental Stewardship Advisory Committee* spoke in support 

and offered their continual support to staff as a resource. 

Trevor Hache, Healthy Transportation Association spoke to a variety of 

suggestions, including:  ensuring equity for all within the transportation system; 

ensuring there are cycling links to LRT stations; improvements cycling facilities 

on Donald Street. 

[*Individuals / groups marked with an asterisk above either provided 

comments in writing or by e-mail; all submissions are held on file with the 

City Clerk.] 

Staff responded to questions posed by Committee members.  Following some 

discussion, the report was CARRIED as presented. 

 


